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Tulane Environmental Law Clinic

June 10, 2015

Via Email & U.S. Mail

Ms. Loretta Reiber, P.E.

Discharge Permits Section - Water Division
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317
reiber@adeq.state.ar.us

RE: Request for Notification of Draft Permitting Decision on Georg1a—Pa01ﬁc NPDES
Permit Renewal :

Dear Reiber:

The Ouachita Riverkeeper, Inc. has an interest in Georgia-Pacific LLC: Crossett Paper
Operations NPDES Permit # AR0001210 renewal application and would like to receive
notification of the Department’s draft permitting decision on this application. Please send a
notification of the Department’s draft permitting decmon to me as counsel for Ouachita
Riverkeeper at my address below. : .

If for any reason the Department cannot send this notification to me, please let me know. I
understand that the notice will be in the newspaper for one day but that notification could be
missed which is why I am requesting personal notification given my client’s interest in this

matter.
Sincerfﬂ, ‘
(7

Corinne Van Dalen
TULANE ENVIRONMENTAL LAW CLINIC
6329 Freret Street

New Orleans, LA 70118

504-862-8818

cvandale@tulane.edu

Counsel for Ouachita Riverkeeper - . .
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Tulane

University
LAW SCHOOL

Tulane Environmental Law Clinic
6329 Freret St., Ste. 130
New Orleans, LA 70118-6231
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Ms. Loretta Reiber, P.E.

Discharge Permits Section - Water Division
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317
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